
Rules Committee, 

Please take note of mine and the many other voices that are speaking to this issue of the 

National Popular Vote. It is past time for the voices of all voters to be heard. It is our right.  

Oregon voters need the opportunity to discuss and be effective in the issues during the 

presidential campaign. A great majority of Oregonians approve of this action and have for the 

past seven years. Please do what is right for our state and our country. Thank you.  

Priscilla Bernard Wieden  

gardendeva@hitmail.com  

0930 SW Palatine Hill  

Portland, Oregon , Oregon 97219 
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